
We are still under a conservation mandate and it’s important for the 
public to continue to conserve through late August or further notice. We 
are actively working on fixing the treated water issue.  

 
 

Here are some “do’s and don’t’s” to conserve 
 
• Do continue to take shorter showers. Try using a timer to keep track. 
• Do use rainwater (if possible) to water your plants. 
• Do run the dishwasher and washing machine only when full. Save water by using the 

short cycle. 
• Do write notes around the house so that everyone can see where they should 

conserve. 
• Do fix leaky faucets. 

 
 

• Don’t wash your car. 
• Don’t run the water while shaving and/or brushing your teeth. 
• Don’t use the toilet as a wastebasket. 
• Don’t let the water run while washing dishes.  Filling a basin to rinse your dishes 

only takes around 10 gallons. . 
• Don’t water or rinse off your sidewalk, driveway, or float. Instead, sweep them. 

 
 
Did you know? 
 

• Kitchen and bathroom faucets use 2 to 3 gallons a minute. 
• Slow drip leaks waste 15-20 gallons per day. 

 

Please remember to report any water leaks to the Public 
Works Department 874-3904 

 
 
 


